
 
 
 

 

 
Kia ora, we would like your view on a new consultation paper 
 

Gas Industry Company has released a new consultation paper:  “Extending the Electricity Price 
Review’s Final Recommendations to the Gas Market - An Assessment”.  It sets out our initial 
assessment of whether recommendations from the Electricity Price Review should be extended to 
gas markets. 

The consultation paper can be found here 

In May last year, the government’s Electricity Price Review made 32 recommendations about 
whether the electricity market delivers efficient, fair and equitable prices to customers.  Gas Industry 
Company considers it prudent to review whether those recommendations should apply to gas 
markets, given the similarities and links between the electricity markets, and natural gas & LPG 
markets.  

Gas Industry Company took this project on proactively as part of our policy objective to ensure that 
gas is delivered to existing and new customers in a safe, efficient, fair, reliable and environmentally 
sustainable manner. 

We intend to ask for responses from a wide range of New Zealanders, including relevant consumer 
stakeholders.  

We would like your feedback on our initial assessment by 5pm on 4 December 2020. 

Thank you in advance for sharing your perspective. 

GAS INDUSTRY COMPANY 

 
 

If you have any queries please contact us at info@gasindustry.co.nz or 04 472 1800 
 

You have received this email because you are subscribed to Gas Industry Company’s ‘Stakeholders’ distribution list.   
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